
Learning together in God’s Love 
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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

On Friday 8th March it is our World Book Day!  

At Netherhall St James Infant and Nursery school, we value 

reading very highly and we are all going to take part in this special 

day to celebrate the joy of books and reading. We will be 

celebrating the children’s reading successes and they will be taking 

part in a range of different activities on the day to promote this.  

As part of the day we are asking for the children to come to 

school dressed in comfortable clothing (pyjamas, onesies, 

dressing gowns and slippers etc.) and bring their favourite book 

for a day of reading and relaxing with our friends.  

 

NETHERHALL ST JAMES CE (VC)  
INFANT AND NURSERY SCHOOL 

 
Principal: Mr. M Kent 

Head of School: Mrs. K Mcgrath 
Rawthorpe Lane 

Huddersfield 
 HD5 9NT 

Tel: (01484) 226601 
Email: infants@nlconline.org.uk 

 

 “Success For All” 


